
 
    

 

Lions Disaster Relief for Super Typhoon Haiyan (Philippines) 
  

URGENT REQUEST FOR HELP !!!! 
 

The Philadelphia Filipino-American Lions Club, home club of Lions 14A District Governor 

Tony Mangabat, is asking for your donation to help in the relief effort undergoing in the 

devastated areas of central Philippines. 

 

Typhoon Haiyan hit the islands in central part of the Philippines. Efforts are made to search for 

thousands of dead bodies especially in the islands of Samar and Leyte (where General Mac 

Arthur landed and fulfilled his promise by uttering the famous phrase “ I shall return”). 

Typhoon Haiyan is a catastrophe of epic proportions. Its winds were among the strongest ever 

recorded, 185-225 miles per hour gust leveling everything along its path. The residents are 

desperately in need of food clothing, shelter, water medicines, power, almost everything. The 

airport is destroyed and means of communication and transportation are not available.  

 

Please, please, please help by donating to this effort. Write a check payable to: Filipino-

American Lions Club Relief Fund/Haiyan and mail it to Lions District14A, P.O. Box 36, 

Folcroft, PA 19032.  

 

OR 

 

You can make a deposit to any Wells Fargo Bank in your area-Lions Club Relief Fund/Haiyan, 

Philippines, (CA) ACCT# 5392308275 

  

Any inquiries, please call: 610-461-1576 or 215-906-1983 

 

Thank you 
 


